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I am writing to urge you to adopt HB3075 to allow Measure 114 to be implemented 

quickly and effectively. I was one of many Oregonians who volunteered to help pass 

Measure 114 because we believe in a safer Oregon where children and communities 

do not have to fear gun violence. The courts have validated this measure. Now we 

need your help to combat the many firearms tragedies in Oregon. Please take this 

important step. 


